
 
June 29, 2022 
 
Dear Airway Student,  
 
After more than 75 years in business, Dan and Kathy Rodriguez have decided to 
hang up their passenger side brakes and coast into retirement. Airway was founded 
in 1946 by James Scalibro. Kathy and Dan worked for Jim for many years and then 
took the school over in 1973. The Next Street is proud to keep Connecticut’s 
longest standing driving school going. The outstanding Airway staff will be 
coming on board and we will continue to offer lessons and license tests out of the 
downtown Shelton location. 
 
Change can be challenging. We know that this announcement may cause you some 
unrest. Please know that it is our goal to make this a seamless transition for all 
Airway customers. Later today, you will receive a follow up email from our 
service team that gives clear and specific instructions and expectations for your 
program going forward. Do not fret. You will not lose credit for any time that you 
have already completed, any time you have left to complete will be honored and 
we will be able to serve you for lessons, classes and tests. We ask that you please 
allow us one week to perfect your profile with us, as we are in the process of 
digitizing Airway's records into our own system. 
 
We appreciate and look to maintain all that the Rodriguez Family built at Airway. 
We look forward to working with you, and appreciate your patience during this 
transition. 
 
Brandon Dufour 
Founder/CEO 
The Next Street 
 


